
                          Newsletter to Parents  
 

 

                 February 25th 2020                                
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Welcome back – we hope you all had an enjoyable half-term break.  
 

You will have received your Parents’ Evening appointment(s) yesterday. Please do your best to 
attend -  your help and support makes a massive difference to your child / children’s progress and 
talking to the class teacher will enable you to find out how you can best support them.  
 

Tomorrow is Ash Wednesday and marks the beginning of Lent so the juniors will be in Church for 
Mass at 9.30am – you are more than welcome to join us. We have lots of events planned for this 
special season of the Church’s year and they are listed below.  
 

Kind regards,  
 
 
Mrs A.T. Evans                                                           
Acting Headteacher    
 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 26th February:  Ash Wednesday Mass at  
                                             9.30 in Church (KS2) 
 

Thursday 5th March:  Stay and Pray 
 
 

Tuesday 10th March – Thursday 12th March:  Penitential Services  
                                                                          Years 4, 5 and 6 
 
 

Friday 13th March:  CAFOD Fundraising Day (Details to follow) 
 
 

Thursday 19th March: Stay and Pray 
 

Thursday 26th March: Stay and Pray 
 

Monday 30th Mar – Wednesday 1st April: Lent Trail in Church 
 

Thursday 2nd April: Year 5 - The Easter Story 2pm in the hall  
                                             (Year 5 parents only) 
 

Friday 3rd April: Whole school reflection morning 
 

 

Our Lenten Journey 2020 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY THURSDAY 5TH MARCH 
 

The children are invited to bring in a favourite book, pyjamas (and their teddy 
if they wish). Please send these with your child in a plastic carrier bag with  
their name on and they will change here. It is likely to be cold so we don’t want them 
to wear their pyjamas to school. 

 

               
 

 

World Book Day Tokens 
Your child will be bringing a World Book Day Token home later this 
week. They are valid from Thursday 27th February – 29th March . All you 
need to do is to take it to a local participating bookseller (Tesco – 
Bidston; Waterstones and W.H.Smiths - Birkenhead are the nearest to 
here) and swap it for one of the FIFTEEN exclusive, new and completely 
FREE World Book Day books. If you prefer, you can use your token to 
get £1 off any full price book instead or if you’d rather get an audiobook, 
that’s fine too! It’s your choice, just as long as the book or audiobook 
costs at least £2.99. 
 

            
 
 
 
 
 

 

FIRST FORGIVENESS 
Wednesday 18th March:  
Workshop 2 for Parents and children in Church  
at 6.30pm 
 

Tuesday 24th March 
First Forgiveness celebration in Church at 6.30pm 

               Class  Assemblies 
                 

 
Class 5: Friday 28th February 

Class 7: Friday 6th March 
 

 

 

                              Parish Mass: 
                      Sunday 8th March  
 

Led by Year 2 and Year 6 
Everyone welcome! 

 

Lastly  – 3 pleases! 
1) Please can parents ensure that all items of school uniform are clearly labelled with your  
     child’s name. 
2) Please can you check that your child has not accidentally taken home an item of   
     uniform (especially a jumper or cardigan) labelled with someone else’s name. 
3) Please can parents avoid standing in front of the doors when dropping the children off 
     in the mornings. It is very difficult to see the little ones especially, among so many  
     adults. Many thanks. 

               
 

 

 



 
 


